
 

 

Richmond School Safety Plan  

The Richmond School Safety Plan provides action plans and checklists for scenarios that 

can potentially impact the health and safety of students and staff. The safety plan is 

reviewed and approved by the board of education for compliance with Act 143. 

 

In addition to the safety plan, there are several safety and security systems in place at 

Richmond, which include: 

 twenty-seven security cameras throughout the interior and exterior building, which 

were funded by the Department of Justice Safety Grant 

 new outdoor key fob access system 

 one-touch 911 notification system  

 video camera entry system    

 new PA system  

 

The District provides staff with safety training each year and conducts numerous drills, per 

WI Statute, including drills for fire, lockdowns, and evacuation situations. Emergency 

evacuation information is also posted in each classroom. Your child’s safety is our number 

one concern. We are committed to providing a safe and secure learning environment for all 

of our students and staff. For more information concerning school safety, please contact 

our school office or refer to Policy 723. 

 https://www.richmond.k12.wi.us/wp-content/uploads/2018/11/723-School-Safety-

Plan-11-12-18.pdf 
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